
®       ROUSH INDUSTRIES, INC. 
  777 Republic Drive   
  Allen Park, Michigan 48101 
 
         
VIA EMAIL (Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov) 
 
June 10, 2011 
 
Ms. Kelly Schuler 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NVS-215kjs) 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE (W45-302) 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Re: Roush Industries, Inc.  
 Amendment to Defect Information Report – Roush Propane Conversion Kit 
 NHTSA Recall # 11E-019 
 
Dear Ms. Schuler: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to amend Roush Industries, Inc.’s Part 573 Defect Information Report dated May 27, 
2011 and regarding the Roush Propane Conversion Kit (“Report”).    
 
Specifically, Roush desires to amend the Report to reflect the population as being 39. To date, 101 affected units 
have been remedied in the field.  These remaining 39 units are owned by 3 fleet customers, each of which have 
received the replacement valves and have already performed the remedy on some of the  affected units in their 
possession. Roush anticipates the remaining 39 units to be remedied no later June 30, 2011.  
 
Should you need to speak with someone regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact me directly:  
 
    Joseph Thompson 
    President of Roush Clean Tech acting as the  
    Authorized Representative of Roush Industries, Inc. 
    Roush Industries, Inc. 
    777 Republic Drive 
    Allen Park, Michigan 48101 
    Phone: (734) 466-6255 
    Facsimile (734) 466-6940  
    email: joseph.thompson@roush.com 
Thank you,  

 
Joseph Thompson 
President of Roush Clean Tech acting as the  
Authorized Representative of Roush Industries, Inc. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: J.R. Jolliffe/Roush – General Counsel 
 K. Weinstein/ Mayer, Brown LLP   
 

11E-019 
(1 page) Amended

kelly.schuler
Received




